MINUTES
Library Building Project: Special Collections Working Group
February 17, 2022
Via Zoom

Present:  Joanne Kaczmarek, Tom Teper, Bill Maher
Note Taker: Wendy Mintz

· Tim suggested that the group send comments to him on the preliminary 50% submittal.
· Tom recommended that the group review Cheryl’s comments on the preliminary 50% submittal.
· The library will receive paper copies of the final 50% submittal.
· The Design Development phase of the project will be completed by April 6th.

Meeting adjourned at 2:05 p.m.
